Bank On It—The Memory Box Project. 
English IV Magnet 

Swan
Ah…memories.  Some stick with you, while others fade away.  This is your last year of high school, your last year in the public K-12 experience.  Freire might object to the term, but it’s time to “bank” the important memorabilia of today so that it won’t be forgotten in years to come.  

Getting started:  Create a portable box (perhaps the size of a large shoe box) that you can store important things in that you encounter throughout this school year.  Think of ways to decorate it.  Start with a color:  you may want to cover it in colored paper or paint.  Then think of things to draw or glue to the surface of the bank to mark it as yours (including your name). Periodically I will request that you bring it to class for a grade.

What to deposit:  Consider favorite song lyrics or poems, a burned copy of a favorite CD, photographs, ticket stubs, brochures from places you’ve visited (parks, museums, etc.), your class schedule, notes from friends/family, postcards, college acceptance/rejection letters, an earring, a favorite essay/school assignment, an article that changed your perception, or any other artifacts that might fit in the bank.  Accumulate them throughout the year.  Later I’ll ask you to revisit the collection to be certain about what you want to keep.  I will also ask you to write reflections on the objects you choose.

Purpose:  Mainly for sentimental reasons.  You’re seniors.  This is it.  What’s worth saving in life?  What’s worth remembering?  This involves some self-reflection.

Initial Grade:  You will keep adding decorations/color to your bank as the year progresses, but your first grade will be for creating and decorating the bank and getting started with 3 items.  At this point, it is mainly a completion grade, but the box must:
a) be wide enough to comfortable fit a standard-sized piece of paper folded in half,  

b) be colored, 

c) have one or more decorations attached (in addition to your name), and

d) have at least three “deposits” for the first evaluation.

I will take this initial grade (which will be a daily grade) on September 18/19. Please bring your memory box/bank to class this day.

Note:  This is strictly for you.  Imagine opening it up to gaze at the objects ten years from now.  Make the bank and the deposits something worth keeping!  Enjoy. 

